
Dear Year 6,  

We are looking forward to welcoming you back to school soon. Some things will be a little different; for 

example, you will only be in school with half of your class and you won’t be in your normal classroom.  

However, you will be with Year 6 adults and it will give us a chance to get you ready for secondary school!   

On your first day back, we will go through all of the new rules and expectations that are in place to keep 

everyone as safe as possible.  Mrs Dean will let you know which group you are in but the table below should 

answer some of your questions. 

 6LJ 6MM 6JE 

Which days will I be in 

school? 

Group A – Monday to Friday, weeks beginning 22/6 and 6/7 

Group B – Monday to Friday, weeks beginning 29/6 and 13/7 

Why aren’t I in school 

every week? 

To keep everyone as safe as we can, we can only have up to 15 children in 

each group.  Unfortunately, we do not have enough teachers or rooms to have 

everyone in school at the same time. 

What will I do when I 

am not at school? 

Ms Ebden will still be setting and marking 2dos on Purple Mash, and your 

teacher will also set you some tasks to complete while you’re not at school.  

Which classroom am I 

in? 

5JB 4AE 5SR 

Which adults am I 

with? 

Miss Jelley Miss Mahony Mrs Palmer and Mrs 

White 

What time do I start 

school? 

9:15 – 9:25 9:35 – 9:45 9:25 – 9:35 

What if I am late to 

school? 

If you do not arrive within your ten- minute slot, you will be sent home as we 

are not able to accept any late pupils.  

What time is lunch? 12:15 – 13:15 

What time do I finish 

school? 

Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday-   

14:30 – 14:40 

Wednesday - 13:15 

Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday - 

14:50 – 15:00 

Wednesday - 13:35 

Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday-   

14:40 – 14:50 

Wednesday - 13:25 

What if I am a key 

worker? 

Come to school each day, at the hall gate as usual between 8:40 and 9:00 and 

get picked up at 15:10.  You will have a week with your year 6 teacher and a 

week with Mrs Romain. Then repeat. 

Can I walk home by 

myself? 

Yes, if your parents email kpa@kingspark-academy.co.uk to give permission 

for you to.  If we do not receive this, we will not be able to let you leave 

alone.   

What should I wear? Your normal school uniform without a tie, a coat if it’s cold and sun cream if 

it’s hot! 

What do I need to 

bring to school? 

A named water bottle and a packed lunch (unless you usually get a free school 

meal). There is nowhere to store bikes or scooters so please do not bring 

these.  

Can my child bring 

their mobile to school? 

 

Your child will only need to bring their mobile to school if they walk home on 

their own. The phone will need to be taken to their bubble where the class 

teacher will have a place for them to go. We will not take any responsibility 

for the loss or damage of mobile phones. 

 

 

We hope you are feeling positive about coming back to school and we will see you soon! 

Year 6 teachers 
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